Hello 8th Grade Parents,

Hard to believe the holidays are just around the corner!  Not much to write about this month.  Just a couple of notes from teachers and a few quick reminders. 

A message from Mrs. Clemente:
We will be studying “El Dia de los Muertos”, with fantastic art,and history. …”Coco” Study Guide, with songs, skits, and lots of vocabulary!! Thank you!

A message from Mr. Chin:
Quarter 2 sports have already started for boys basketball, boys soccer and spirit line. We still need more girls to sign up to fill a girls soccer and softball team. Sign up online at Register My Athlete.

Upcoming Events and important dates:

[bookmark: _GoBack]1. Thanksgiving recess, NO SCHOOL November 27-29
2. There is a $20 No Uniform Week coming up, December 2-6th 
3. The ESF Teacher Lip Sync Battle is on December 6th, it should be a lot of fun & many teachers have signed up.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

Nicole


